Pembroke Meadows Civic League

General Membership Meeting

November 17, 2022

Jackie Savage called a brief meeting at the Wine, Beer and Cheese Social at the Ferry Plantation House to order at 6:30 pm. She welcomed everyone and introduced our slate of officers for the Civic League Board for the coming year. She announced that Dave Frohwitter had been elected as Pool Board Director and would not be running for First Vice President.

The following people were introduced:

President – Jackie Savage

First Vice President – Joyce Ann Stocks

Second Vice President – Donna Price (unable to attend)

Treasurer – Carol Moore (unable to attend– Mike Moore stood in for her)

Secretary – Beverly Wilson

A motion was made and seconded to approve the slate of officers. A vote was taken and all were in favor of the Civic League slate of Board members for 2023.

The officers will be sworn in at the Civic League General Meeting on January 19, 2023.

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting. It was seconded and all were in favor. The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm.